The Booking App will be shutting down at 8pm this evening.  Please book your appointment(s) by that time so that we can plan for tomorrow’s Parent-Teacher Interviews.
In addition, as five minutes are allocated per interview and teachers must remain on time to accommodate bookings, the interview may end abruptly.  Please do not take this personally as teachers must remain on task to accommodate the appointment reservations made by parents. 
Furthermore, we kindly remind you that conversations must be respectful at all times as we are working together for your child’s success.  We will not accept any aggressive verbal behavior towards the VMC staff.  Teachers have been instructed that any such behavior must result in the ending of your meeting.
If there are technical glitches and you cannot meet with the teacher, then please email them and they will get back to you next week.  Please do not expect any responses to your email outside of work hours.
We apologize in advance for any technical glitches and hope that this system allows us flexibility and access not available through the regular PT Interviews.  A survey will be sent to you next week to obtain feedback in order to prepare for the next PT Interview session which will likely have the same format.
Sincerest Regards,
Franca Cristiano
Principal


